MEETING MINUTES TOWN OF LINCOLN COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE January 18, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairperson Susan Tollander. Also present were Steve Washkuhn, Cory Jackson, Stacy Gaffney and Cathy Ingalls.

The minutes of the December 7, 2016 meeting were approved as presented.

Northwest Regional Planning Commission may be able to assist us with completing the remaining elements. We discussed sending all the elements to them for review. Susie will assemble and forward everything to Crystal at NWRPC with a request for a cost estimate. The Town Board will need to approve the hiring of NWRPC for completion of the Plan. We should have the cost estimate to bring to the Town Board at their February meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Ingalls, Sccretary